
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MUNICIPAL OFFICERS OF THE TOWN OF 

OLD ORCHARD BEACH 
 

The Municipal Officers of the Town of Old Orchard Beach, Maine hereby give Public 
Notice that there will be a Public Hearing held at the Town Hall, Council Chambers, on 
October 6th, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. for Referendum Question #2 on the November 3rd, 2020 
ballot: 
 
 
Question #2:  Shall the Town Council adopt an ordinance allowing the sale of adult use 
marijuana and the issuance of a limited number of licenses allowing adult use marijuana 
retail stores to operate? 
 
 
Per Order of the Municipal Officers this 15tht day of September, 2020. 
 
A True Copy 
Attest: 
 
s/Kim M. McLaughlin 
Kim M. McLaughlin, Town Clerk 
 


